
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IASB Liaison February Talking Points  
 
 
Below are the IASB Liaison talking points for February.   
  
  

 
1. Division Meetings are fast approaching for 2025. Meetings will start at the end of 

February and continue through the first part of April.  
a. A slight change to the agenda for this round of Division Meetings: We will 

begin check-in at 5:30 p.m. and provide appetizers until 6, when networking 
and dinner will begin and continue until 7. The program for the evening will 
start at 7 p.m. and be done by 8.   

 
2. After the April elections, the Division Governing Meeting will take place. At this 

meeting in the years after an election, the Division Officers are voted on. Every member 
is eligible to run for one of the four positions, if they would like. I will send out more 
information about this in the coming months, but if you are interested in one of the 
positions (Director, Chair, Vice Chair, Resolutions Chair) for your division, please 
email me and let me know.   
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